BIKE RACK

These Items have been suggested for staff support but in the holding rack at this time

NOTES
30-Sep-21

NOTES
31-Dec-21

Transfer of Development
Rights

This has been brought forward by a Planning Commissioner

Anticipated implementation item in 2040 GPU

Welcome to Truckee
Signage

There is a small group of community members taking on this effort but recent communications with Town staff indicated

that there was hope for more town participation in this effort.

Supervisor Bullock is serving on this committee and representing the Town. No further action at this time.

Indevelopment

Part of new task item 10.13 under climate priority.
Removed from bike rack.

Staff person assigned to
work with VTT on
Sustainable Tourism
efforts and overall more
expansive support of
these efforts.

Hilary Hobbs currently serves as Town Liaison with Council member Polivy. This request is for additional Town staff
support. In addition, staff believes that many of the proposed work plan items help to lay the groundwork for VTT to
obtain sustainable tourism certification but additional support beyond what is proposed is beyond capacity at this point in
time. Staff does not recommend this at this time.

Research and consider EV
charging station policies

Policy could include exploration of EV charging stations within Town right of way, use of proprietary chargers on public land
(e.g. Tesla or Rivian), and consideration of designated EV charging spaces toward parking requirements.

Smoke Free community

Nevada County Public Health and at least one community member has requested that the Town consider development of
a smoke-free Downtown Truckee ordinance. This process would require significant public and business engagement and
Town Attorney time, as well as coordination with police staff to develop an enforcement strategy.

Council discussed an updated building energy audit during
the July 13, 2021 workplan update and determined not to
move forward with an update at that time.

Council approved moving forward with biomass scoping
study on 8/2/2. Removed from bike rack and updated as
part of task 8.2 under the climate priority.

Council approved advancing long-term rental grant
program changes - implemented during the quarter
(Housing Priority Task 3.3 and 3.3a). Also, Council
advanced the Short-Term Rental Moratorium and Study of
short term rentals (Housing Priority Task 7.1). Removed
from bike rack and updated as part of identified task
items.

TrallStrin

Bike Repair Stations

Installation of bike repair stations on trailways

Presented by a Council member to provide consistency
with Placer County Trails.

In Progress (90%) - "Fix-It" station is also being incoproated
into Transit Shelter Design including Stockrest Springs
Shelter currently in the design phase

Follow-up building energy
efficiency audit

Council members have previously discussed the desire to periodically update the building energy audit. In July 2021 Council
determined not to complete an audit at that time, but to consider revisiting this decision in the future.

Explore implementation of
a building energy use
dashboard tracking tool

Consider options for implementation of a real-time tracking dashboard to identify opportunities for improving municipal
building energy efficiency and GHG reduction. Town staff have met with the City of Reno staff and Ledger8760, a company
providing real-time GHG tracking for Reno. If Council directs staff to pursue such as program staff could explore additional
options.

Climate Transformation
Alliance initiatives

As addressed in the Climate section of the workplan, the Climate Transformation Alliance (CTA) partnership is still in the early
planning stages. We do not yet know what projects may be proposed under this partnership. As future CTA projects are
contemplated, staff and Council will need to consider Town's contribution to these projects in relation to Town staff capacity and
budget.

Electric Vehicle
infrastructure planning at
Town Hall

Develop a plan and CIP to build electric infrastructure capacity for EV adoption at Town Hall, including staff vehicles. pool and police
vehicles. This project may be completed as part of the Climate Transformation Alliance (CTA) partnership.
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